
August 3, 2022 

 

Request to Hyogo Citizens for Cooperation: 

To Overcome the Rapid Infection Surge 

 

In order to prevent hospitals from being overwhelmed, we are asking 

COVID-19 patients with mild symptoms to recuperate at home, and we 

are providing care according to their condition. However, the number of 

patients recuperating at home is on the rise, exceeding 70,000 within 

Hyogo Prefecture. 

As the number of patients is expected to rise even further, we ask 

Hyogo citizens to follow the instructions below in order to build a system 

where everyone can receive adequate treatment without worry, allowing 

more symptomatic patients to have access to necessary medical 

services. Details of each item below will be provided at a later date. 

 

Hyogo Prefectural Government 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be prepared by stockpiling food and medicine in 
advance. 

Refrain from visiting medical facilities just to confirm 
that you are negative. 

 

If you test positive on a self-test, register with the Self-
Recuperation Registration Center. 

Help reduce the burden on the authorities regarding the 
issuance of certificates. 


